
CITY OF WHITESBORO 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR ENGINEERING SERVICEES 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The City of Whitesboro has received a Contract award from the Texas Department of Transportation 

(TXDOT) under the Transportation Alternatives Set-Aside (TASA) Program. The City of Whitesboro is 

seeking to contract with a qualified engineering firm to practice in the State of Texas to prepare all 

preliminary and final design plans and specifications, and to conduct all necessary environmental studies 

and prepare environmental documentation. 

A Request for Proposal package containing detailed instructions to respondents and the criteria to be 

used in evaluating proposals can be obtained from the City Secretary’s Office.  

City of Whitesboro 
Attn: City Secretary 
PO Box 340 
Whitesboro, TX 76273 
 (903) 564-3311 
 

Proposals are due on or before 12:00 p.m. Friday, April 16, 2021 Proposals will not be 

accepted after such time and date. Please return all proposals sealed and marked Whitesboro 

Main Street (TX 56) Sidewalk Improvements Project: 

City of Whitesboro 

PO Box 340 

111 W. Main Street 

Whitesboro, TX  76273 

 

Additional information regarding the project may be obtained by contacting: 

Mr. Michael Marter 

City Administrator, City of Whitesboro 

111 W. Main Street 

Whitesboro, TX  76273 

(903) 564-3311 

 

The City of Whitesboro reserves the right to reject all proposals and to negotiate with firms that submit 
proposals, per the Texas Professional Services Procurement Act and the Uniform Grant and Contract 
Management Standards.  The City of Whitesboro is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. 
The engineering firm must be prepared to meet the required DBE participation goal of the Office 
of Civil Rights. 

 


